
 
 
 
 
 

Committee on Faculty Welfare 
 
 
April 17, 2014 

 
 
 
To: Jose Wudka 

Chair, Riverside Division Academic Senate 
 
From: Georgia Warnke 

Chair, Committee on Faculty Welfare 
 
Re:   Review of proposed change to Bylaws of the Riverside Division 

 
 
At its meeting on April 15, 2014, the Committee on Faculty Welfare discussed the 
proposed change to bylaw 8.1.1 of the Riverside Division and approves of the changes. 
 
 
 
 


